
With the recent developments of the Telegraph Fire, West & SouthEast REALTORS® of the Valley is partnering 
with two REALTOR® associations to aid first responders and the community affected by the ongoing wildfire.  
 
WeSERV is donating $2,000; $1,000 to the Arizona Humane Society and $1,000 to the American Red Cross.             
Arizona REALTORS® (AR) is donating $10,000; $5,000 to each organization. Central Arizona Association of 
REALTORS® (CAAR) is pledging to aid in assistance.   
 
If you're interested in contributing to relief efforts, you can do so through the following organizations.  
 

American Red Cross:  
www.redcross.org/donate/donation.html 
 
Arizona Humane Society:  
www.azhumane.org/2021/06/arizona-humane-society-emergency-response-deployed-telegraph-fire 

 
For updates on the Telegraph Fire, please visit the Incident Information System website at  
https://inciweb.nwcg.gov/incident/7512. 
 
If you are affected by the wildfire, please consider applying for a WeC.A.R.E. grant. This fund aids WeSERV 
members experiencing catastrophic events, injuries, and illnesses. Many of your fellow members contribute to 
the fund with their dues payments and participate in fundraising events. They are indeed "Caring Agents  
Responding to Emergencies!" Learn more about WeC.A.R.E. at https://weserv.realtor/we-care-services.html. 
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